American Legion Auxiliary Western Division Community Service August 2024 Newsletter



It is here! Our Pre-Convention Zoom Meeting.

It is one of those bittersweet moments. The bitter part is that it is the end of our wonderful year of working together, sharing ideas, thoughts and the dedication we have for the American Legion Auxiliary and the Community Service Program. The sweet part is even though we will go our separate ways we have another year ahead of us to dedicate to helping to make our communities better.

Our Zoom meeting is scheduled for Thursday August 15th at 7:30 pm Eastern Daylight Time, which for most of us will be 4:30 pm Pacific Daylight Time. Please verify the time in your area so that you do not miss this meeting. Every Department needs to have one representative assigned to this meeting. Click on the link below to register.

https://web.cvent.com/event/add487b1-fb9d-4aaf-ab33-56f2db95a70d/regProcessStep1



You have done a wonderful job, and I am so thankful for each of you. It has been a pleasure for me to be a part of such a dedicated, caring, hardworking group of people. It has been a "Great" year.



Pam Seelye
Western Division
Community Service Chairman
26250 S. Bolland Rd.
Canby, OR 97013
pammysue7@yahoo.com
Home 503-266-1670
Cell 503-703-3519